
   

     

We are heading into June already folks.  I am happy that summer is 

right around the corner and I know most of you are ready to get out-

side and enjoy some of that sunshine.  I want to say that I appreciate 

all of you so much and I know things have been so hard since the   

Corona virus and our current situation.  When we do start opening 

things and make changes you will all be the first to know.  Currently we 

are continuing our current restrictions.  I want to say a very Happy   

Father ’ s day for all the dads here this June!!!  Please remember that 

Rachel is still doing 1 on 1 visits and we are doing some things so 

please see her for more details.  Make sure that you get outside to get 

some fresh air and if you are feeling ok talk to your neighbor! We can 

all get through this together and need to rely on everyone for          

support.  I am proud that we are still SAFE here and I intend to keep it 

that way.  I did have some important news and wanted to let you know 

that our RN Shelly is leaving and we wish her the best in the future.  I 

am working hard on getting a new RN for Moran Vista and will keep 

everyone posted once we finalize our decision.  If anyone has any 

questions or needs me please stop down and visit.  Have a great 

month! 

Heart is a very good fertilizer; anything we plant love, hate, fear, hope, 

revenge, jealousy surely grows and bears 

fruit.  We have to decide what to harvest. 

Blessings,  

Andrew Steighner 
 

A Note From Our Director 



 

 
 

 

 

 

When did you move to Moran Vista? 

Back in November of 2019 

 

What do you like the most about living at Moran Vista? 

Jean loves how casual life is here at Moran. Jean also mentioned she loves 
the wide variety of people that live near her and the friendships she’s made.  

 

What did you do before retiring? 

Jean had many jobs throughout her life. She worked at United Airlines. She 
traveled as a volunteer Editor of an International magazine. She was an Art 
major in college at U of W. She was an honorary member of the Photographic 
Society of America, and raised her three kids. 

 

If you had one Super Power, what would it be?  

Be able to see long distances. 

 

What is your favorite food?  

Jean is a Lacto-ova vegetarian, so she said choco-
late! 
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